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Water Supply Contract Statement 

 

The SWRCB has provided no guidance for completing this new portion of the report. The 

District has a Water Supply Contract with the United States for Municipal and Industrial Central 

Valley Project water delivered from Folsom Reservoir. The District presumes that its usage 

under that contract is included in reports submitted by the United States for its Folsom 

Reservoir water rights, which would make the reporting of the contract on any District water 

rights reports duplicative. Nevertheless, this attachment covers every report submitted in 2015. 

 

As a matter of general information, the contract number is 14-06-200-1357A-LTR1. The point of 

delivery under the contract is the same as a point of diversion/rediversion for the District’s 

Permit 021112 (Application 005645B), License 002184 (Application 001692), and Statements of 

Water Diversion and Use S000974, S014323, S014967, and S014968. The maximum contract 

amount is 7,550 acre-feet per contract year. The contract year is March 1 through February 28. 

The amount authorized to be diverted under the contract in the 2014 contract year was 3,459 

acre-feet. The amount authorized and projected to be diverted in the 2015 contract year is 

1,730 acre-feet. This is not in exchange or settlement of prior rights; the authorized amounts 

are delivered to the District solely under the named contract. 

 


